SPA Meeting Minutes 
1/26/2011
· CSP Interview Weekend (there are 60 applicants at this point)
· Professional Development Corner – Vincent Harris

· Diversity programs are getting cut

· Constitution and Bylaws

· General body will be sent the constitution and bylaws and will have the opportunity to review both and offer suggestions for amendment.  

· Committees

· We would like to start a community service committee due to the two big projects that we are thinking about doing.  [Relay for Life] [KaBoom!]

· OCPA

· Who will be attending?

· Who will be presenting?

· Please bring back literature to share with us!

· FYE

· First year experience conference will be held in Atlanta

· Announcements 

· Pictures are needed for the interview weekend slideshow.  Please send pictures to Ali Woodworth.  Her email is: ali.woodworth@gmail.com
· Help needed for Leadership Gala in the form of a practicum

· Event planning experience

· Email smithk3@ohio.edu
· Or email Tommy Raimondi

· The LINKS program is looking for new peer mentors.  If you have any sophomore and up students who are good candidates please encourage them to apply.  It is a full year commitment and it is a paid position.  Contact Vincent Harris for more details.

· Social this week (Tuesday February 1st) will be held at RedBrick Tavern to support CareerCats.  6-8pm. Come hungry!
· Next  SPA meeting will be held in Baker 239, Wednesday February 2nd at 12pm. 

Members in Attendance
Erin Hains

Kristy Barngrover

Ali Woodworth

Haley Drometer

Samantha Proffitt

Zach Pavol

Kara Kauffman

Katie Tolerton

Kirsten Thompson-Economy

Dane Johnston

Tommy Raimondi

Vincent Harris

David Manley

Atinuke Odunaiya
